ON TABLE

City Council Meeting April 25, 2022 re: Item 4.1

From: <u>Derek Davies</u>
To: <u>External-Clerks</u>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 508 8th Street New West Date: Monday, April 25, 2022 3:22:52 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I received a request for public comment card in the mail on a development permit application for the building 508 8th Street. Reading this card I'm under the impression that they are going to be adding more units to this building and decreasing the amount of parking spots. As a resident of the area parking on 8th Street is all ready at a premium as there is so many people parking on the roadway already. I highly disencourage that this application goes through unless they will be providing parking for that unit other than the street. I hope my concerns are viewed and does not allow this project to go ahead.

Thank you for your time.

Derek Davies